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Highlights and Summary of Priority Areas:

· Completed EFNEP and SNAP-Ed Comparison for internal communications.

· The cornerstone nutrition programs offered by Family & Consumer Sciences Extension are the Expanded Food and Nutrition Education Program (EFNEP) and the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program Education (SNAP-Ed).  These programs are primarily funded by the federal government and are specifically targeted at low-income youth and adult audiences.  While complementary to each other, there are differences in funding, audience reach, delivery and impact, many of which are explained in the table below. Overall, EFNEP is an older program compared to SNAP-Ed and has stronger national impact data. EFNEP is smaller and narrower in scope than SNAP-Ed and impact data is easier to collect. SNAP-Ed brings more dollars into the land-grant university system, and together with EFNEP, serves a critical role in building a culture of health in the United States.
· Worked closely with the Extension Farm Bill Coordinating Committee to identify ECOP recommendations for consideration in the 2018 Farm Bill discussions.  Conducted a survey for input and suggestions. Two Action Items:

· Name 2-3 topline new ideas or key changes,

· Identify stakeholders to engage in farm bill discussions.

· The ESCOP and ECOP Budget and Legislative Committees met jointly on 3.7.16. The primary discussion related to the need to communicate the “both-and” of competitive and capacity funding. Following a robust discussion, it was decided that potential follow-up actions might be to: 

· Include details about the funding for communications with Congressional districts and others.  For both press releases and social media, consider adding hashtags about funding (e.g. #SL, #H, #AFRI). 

· Find out what donors support land-grant programs/projects and also political campaigns. These are the real supporters at the state level and need to be targeted. 

· Set priorities for messaging for Capitol Hill visits by CARET and others, beyond the messaging about top lines.  
·  Highlight research that shows the value of competitive and capacity funding (e.g. pending research on the relationship between capacity funding and farm business retention)
· The next step would be ECOP and ESCOP Budget and Legislative Committees to discuss these ideas, and others, and make recommendation to BAC about how to move forward. 
· Working closely with ESCOP on a Deferred Maintenance Strategy proposal 

